
Year 2 home learning week commencing 13th July 2020        
 
Literacy – letter writing  
 
 
Thank you for all your lovely letters. I had a huge smile on my face when I was reading 
about your favourite moments from the year. 
 
Mrs Hastings has asked if you could write a letter to her to tell her about what you have 
been doing in Year 2 and what you have been up to whilst school has been closed. Maybe 
you could tell her what you hope to do when you are in Year 3 and you could ask her 
anything you want to know about the new classroom, the teachers or the learning in Year 3.  
 

 
 
 
This is also a chance to show off to Mrs Hastings your amazing letter writing skills and your 
beautiful handwriting. I am sure she will be very impressed!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


